
Sent: Monday, 05 September 2005 11:35 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

NR/1461/DK - AQ Review and IAD system 

5th September 2005 

Dear Colleague, 

Please be advised that due to a slight overrun on work carried out to the IAD system 
as part of the AQ review 2005, the data available through this system today (5th 
September) will be correct as of Thursday 1st September. 

This work is due to be completed tonight, and therefore all data should be fully up to 
date again by tomorrow morning (6th September 2005). 

We apologise for any inconvenience which this causes to your operations. 

 
Dave King  
 
IS Applications Support, 
xoserve. 
 
Tel: 0121 713 5368  
(int: 7224 35368) 
Mob: 07870 577702 
e-mail: dave.h.king@xoserve.com 
 


